
TOWN OF SEABROOK ISLAND 
Planning Commission Special Called Meeting 
October 3, 2018 – 10:00 AM 

Town Hall, Conference Room 
2001 Seabrook Island Road 

MINUTES 

Present: Robert Driscoll (Chair), Ken Otstot, Wayne Billian (arrived at 10:15 AM), Cathy 
Patterson (arrived 11:07 AM), Joe Cronin (Town Administrator) 

Absent: Lori Leary 

Guests: Dan Frazier (Charleston County), Robin Lewis (Charleston County) 

Chairman Driscoll called the meeting to order at 10:00 AM and welcomed everyone in attendance. 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN WORK SESSION 

1. Review of Public Input Progress: Mr. Dan Frazier from Charleston County reviewed the
results of the community survey with members of the Planning Commission. Mr. Frazier
also provided a summary of the stakeholder meetings which were held in August.

2. Review and Discussion of Comprehensive Plan Elements: Members of the Planning
Commission, town staff and county staff reviewed and provided comments on draft
sections for the Population and Housing elements.

County staff will incorporate all comments and suggestions into an updated version of
these elements. The updated versions will be reviewed and discussed during the
November work session.

3. Review of Updated Project Schedule: Mr. Frazier provided members of the Planning
Commission with an updated version of the project schedule. He stated that the next
work session will include four topics in an effort to get the project back on schedule.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at approximately 12:40 pm. 

Minutes Approved: November 7, 2018 Joseph M. Cronin 
Town Administrator 


